
Yesterday, 6-15-2020, we got together and reassembled the walls of the observatory.  We 

had plenty of help which allowed reassembly of the walls to occur in just about 2 short 

hours.  Things are coming together nicely indeed.  Next will be to install new siding and 

to reinstall the dome.  In the group photo are:  on the ground, Terry Dufek, Al Sheidler, 

John Douglas, Gary Nordick, Wayland Bauer, Rusty Case and Dale Hachtel; standing on 

the observatory, Hugh, Tim, Alex and Mary Holt.  Thanks to everyone for a job well 

done!  Al Sheidler. 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 


